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1. PRESENTATION 

My name is Brenda Gate, I live in Charles-Dutaud mansion, next to the children’s 

hospital site on Tupper. Here is my opinions on the matter, I also took the time to spoke 

with my neighbours, 38 of them supports these opinions. I attached a petition so you can 

see their support.  

 

2. CONCERNS 
 

First of all, I am concerned about the increase of condos in the area which will increase 

the high density we currently live in. Over the years, many buildings have been 

constructed, making me feel like I’m in a can of sardines. 

 

From my point of view, increasing the density with so many units is not healthy for 

people, for several reasons : 

 

-          it brings more traffic (which is already an issue in the area), thus pollution (also 

an existing issue downtown), thus heat islands 

-          Shaughnessy Village is a precious borough in terms of architecture for Montreal. 

Condos do not aesthetically fit in with this kind of architecture. They lower the 

value of this historical borough. 

-           The project as presented does not improve diversity. We need families and 

affordable housing in Peter-McGill. We would like it to promote social diversity, 

and to give the borough vitality and a peaceful atmosphere 

-          Green spaces must be increased. People who will live here need spaces to relax, 

practice sports and breathe fresh air. At the moment, the available green spaces do 

not answer the needs of people in this area.  

 

 

Finally, I want to express my opinion on the community center. As an elder, I think this 

center must be dedicated to multi-generational activities, so elders and young people can 

cook or do activities together. It will break the isolation that elderly people sometimes 

experience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




